These animals should most certainly be adopted and able to live a normal life in a loving family.
They have certainly experienced much discomfort and pain due to how they were used. It is the right
thing to do and really important to show that there is some decency left in this situation.

Sincerely,
C.Orr
Woodburn, Oregon 97071



